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Michele Reid

From: Michele Reid

Sent: Thursday, October 23, 2014 3:32 PM

To: jbaratta@agpros.com; PSpaine@agpros.com; Tom Haren (tharen@agpros.com)

Cc: Cliff Lawson

Subject: NDEP Response to Comments and updated drafts

Attachments: PublicNotice_2014_ID6251_NS2014502_Draftl.pdf; FactSheet_2014_1D6251_NS2014502
_Draftl.pdf; Permit_2014_ID6251_NS2014502_Draftl.pdf; NDEP RESPONSE to AGPRO
edits and comments on Draft Permit 10-16-2014.docx

All,

Please find attached the response to your comments along with the updated drafts. | will be out of the office tomorrow
and Monday, but will be checking my emails if you have any questions or concerns before next Tuesday. These drafts

also take into consideration our internal peer review. Once we have agreement on these drafts we can move forward
for a Public Notice date.

Let me know...
-mickie

Michele “Mickie” Reid

Staff il Associate Engineer

Bureau of Water Pollution Control
P: 775.687.9434 F: 775.687.4684
Email: mreid@ndep.nv.gov
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